
Executive News 

 
SETT 

 

We are looking for a new editor for the SETT with Thomas wishing to step aside having done an 

excellent job in quite difficult circumstances. – Contact Sec if you are interested. 

 

IBC COMPLAINTS PROCEDURE 

  

The Executive have been working on a revised complaints procedure and the final version will 

be published shortly on the Web site in the Members Section under Code of Conduct. 

 

Auctioneer  

 

We still have a Vacancy for Club auctioneer and if anyone would be interested to take on this 

role please contact the Chair direct. 

 

World Jamboree 

 

Initial contact has been made with the Korean World Jamboree team and we are discussing the 

possibility of IBC members having some role at the Jamboree (at this point there is no clear 

response on what will be happening). 

 

Online Catalogue 

 

The committee are drafting a proposal and costing to create a modern and up to date online 

catalogue which will serve the Club Members and maintain the IBCs strength of offering a 

World reference for Scout and Guide Badges 

 

New Members 

 

The Committee are developing new initiatives to both promote the club and attract new and 

Young members to the club 

 

Club Clothing 

 

We are working on the finalisation of an online supplier who will provide clothing on demand 

without the club having to invest in stock etc 

 
 


